BVNA Executive Committee Meeting June 1, 2015

Attendees: Nancy Morrisroe, Jean Quintal, Daniel Krulewitch, Bill Nigreen, Judy
Komarow, Trish Gillis, Tim Kacich, Kendra Mar, Brian Boisvert, Gaye Bok, Paul Buta,
Clyde Bergstresser, Ben Beck, Rocque Dion, Jo Campbell, Grant Simpson

Friends of Elliot Norton Park:
* Completion of Phase I - fence off grass but allow people to walk on path
August & September.
* Commencement of Phase Il
Motion that BVNA support public land for public use as it relates to Phase Il
of Elliot Norton Park - 18 support, motion passes.

333 Tremont - torus project. This building is a creative shared venue. Bill spoke to
Mark Boncour, one of the leasees of building. Building to become “multiuse.”
Website is 333tremont.com.

Safety - Judy K.

Bike stolen in neigborhood.

Fire truck came over to break into 52 Church.

Cell phone theft.

Bijou nightclub - gang related issues, guns confiscated.

City Services - Nancy
Bus idling and limos parking on resident parking in front of Jacques on Broadway.
Call 911. Broadway is a fire lane.

Bike Racks - Daniel Krulewitch
Daniel took a walk through with city employee, Najah Shakir, to ask here where the
bike racks could be added. Add bike racks on the outside perimeter of Bay Village.

Eagle Room at City Hall - Nancy Morrisroe, representing ADCO, spoke with Mayor
Walsh on importance of neighborhood associations. Jordan has move to a different
department in City Hall. Bay Village had not been notified of recent transactions in
the neighborhood.

Emerald Lounge - Bob McCarthy, security at Revere Hotel.

Last Monday, hotel had a problem with promoters that brought in a nightclub crowd.
The hotel will no longer allow these type of promotions. In addition they brought in
two officers to get the cars out in timely fashion in the early morning hours on
weekend.

Pride weekend with be June 12-13 and Jacques can close late only one night.
All adjourned.






